


New Milford Board of Education
Facilities Sub-Committee
October 6, 2009
Lillis Administration Building, Room 2
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Present: Mr. Thomas McSherry, Chairman c x'
Mrs. Wendy Faulenbach
Mrs. Elizabeth Finney
Mrs. Julie Turk

Also Present: Dr. JeanAnn C. Paddyfote, Superintendent of Schools
Mr. John Calhoun , Facilities Manager
Mr. Leo Rogoza, Assistant Facilities Manager

1 The meeting of the New Milford Board of Education Call to Order
Facilities Sub-Committee was called to order at 6:30

m. by Mr. McSherry.
2. No Public Comment Public Comment
3. Discussion and Possible Action Discussion and Possible

Action
3.A. On-Site Civil Rights Compliance Review of New On-site Civil Rights

Milford High School Facility. Compliance Review of New
• New Milford has been chosen for a two- Milford High School.

phase audit of civil rights compliance. in this
Mr. Calhoun, Mrs. Richard, and Mr. Shugrue
attended a workshop on September 17
sponsored by the CT State Department of
Education.

• An on-site audit will be conducted in April
2010. Prior to the visit Mr. Calhoun and
members of his department will perform a
self evaluation and review of guidelines for
compliance. Each classroom must comply
with ADA requirements.[it

3.B. Security Grant Wrap-up Security Grant Wrap-up
• Mr. Calhoun presented the financial wrap-up

for the security grant; the deadline was met
for September 30 with savings of just over
$33,000.

• A representative of Homeland Security
informed Mr. Calhoun that New Milford can
use the overage for other security projects,
i.e. cameras, doors, etc. which have been
completed. The overage will be a part of the
2009 end-of-year balance that could go back
to the Capital Reserve account.
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• Dr. Paddyfote explained that some of the
money to fund the security projects had
come from the Capital Reserve account;
therefore, this balance would replenish the
reserve.

3.C. Recycling Task Force Meeting Summary Recycling Task Force
• Mr. McSherry is the Board's representative Meeting Summary

to this regional task force established by
HRRA; the goal is to encourage recycling,
not only in the school, but town-wide. A
five page checklist was in the Facilities'
packet distributed to Board members. Mr.
McSherry asked for comments and/or ideas.
He suggested recycling bins be placed at
sports fields and coaches should encourage
recycling.

• Mrs. Faulenbach asked for feedback to this
subcommittee on the district's progress with
recycling.

4. Adjourn Adjourn S

Mrs. Faulenbach moved to adjourn the meeting at Motion made and passed
6:50 p.m. Motion seconded by Mrs. Finney and unanimously to adjourn the
passed unanimously. meeting at 6:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Thomas McSherry, Chairman
Facilities Sub-Committee
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